
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  16 August 2021 

Date of response:     21  August 2021 

Access to Public Information request regarding media reporting of COVID 

regulations 

 

Request: 

 

In 2019 through to today's date have our government paid any money to media companies 

to stop them reporting negative articles on covid regulations or vaccines  

If monies were paid to media companies which companies were paid, how much were they 

paid and what were the restrictions on reporting  

 
 
Response provided by the Civil Contingencies Authority: 

No money has been spent preventing any media reporting of COVID regulations, vaccines or 

any aspect of the government’s COVID response.  No such offer has been made to any 

media.   

 

 


